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F I S C A L    I M P A C T    R E P O R T 
 

 
SPONSOR McMillan 

ORIGINAL DATE  
LAST UPDATED 

01/26/13 
HB 186 

 
SHORT TITLE Oryx Hunting for Veterans at Resident Rate SB  

 
 

ANALYST Weber 
 

 
REVENUE (dollars in thousands) 

 

Estimated Revenue Recurring 
or 

Nonrecurring 

Fund 
Affected FY13 FY14 FY15 

 $1.5 $1.5 Recurring 
Game 

Protection Fund
 (Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Revenue Decreases) 
 
SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
Responses Received From 
Department of Game and Fish (DGF) 
 
SUMMARY 
 

Synopsis of Bill  
 

House Bill 186 amends Section 17-3-13.7 NMSA 1978 to include an oryx license along with the 
current deer, antelope, elk, javelin and turkey that can be purchased at the resident rate for a 
nonresident disabled active duty member or veteran of the United States armed forces who is 
undergoing a rehabilitation program that involves hunting activities and that is sponsored by the 
federal government or a nonprofit organization authorized by the federal government and is 
under the direction of a military or federal veterans administration rehabilitation center. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
DGF projects this may encourage those eligible to purchase a license when they might not 
otherwise, thus, generating a small additional revenue for the Game Protection Fund. 
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